Neville Engineering

919-740-3427 213 River Birch Lane neveng@aol.com
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

January 6, 2023

Mr. Greg Pruitt
Pruitt Building Co.
Durham, NC

Re: Home for Amy and Daniel Pruitt
Holly Springs, NC

Dear Greg

This letter is to confirm that | have reviewed the structural drawings for the referenced project and have
only one comment. The double 1 %" x 9 %” LLV spanning the 15’ x 8’ doors should be increased to 2- 1
%" x11%” LVL's orto 3-1%” x 9 ”"LVLs:-

My review concludes that, with this change, the drawings meet the structural requirements of the 2018
NC State Building Code.

Please contact me if you have questions.

Augustus Neville, PE
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